George Burton

From: Ryan Weed ol NN

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:53 AM

To: George Burton

Cc: John Graham; Marc Grayson ”
Subject: RE: Casa Blanca Wall - 3rd Submittal For Review

Hi George, we are planning to meet with the neighbors who have questions the week of the 24™ — 28", We had hoped
to meet this week but Paul Mariani seemed to need more time to arrange his schedule. As such please continue our
Study Session to Feb 10" and our Council Hearing to February 24™.

Ryan Weed, P.E.
CVL CONSULTANTS
c.602-228-8537



